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Trevor	White	-	St	Kilda	-	09	August	2023,	03:13	pm

Electoral	Representation	Advisory	Panel,	City	of	Port	Phillip

Dear	Members,
My	submission	is	in	support	of	model	2	with	some	modifications.

Kirrip	Park,	Lakeside	and	South	Melbourne.
With	the	predicted	growth	in	population	in	the	proposed	wards	of	Kirrip	Park,	Lakeside	and	South 
Melbourne,	I	suggest	that,	initially,	these	wards	should	have	fewer	voters	per	ward	to	allow	for 
population	growth	given	the	new	high-rise	apartments	and	conversion	of	office	buildings	into 
apartments.
I	support	the	proposed	names	and	approximate	boundaries.

Catani.
I	support	the	basic	scope	of	this	ward,	but	the	name	could	be	confused	with	the	previous	council 
''Catani	ward''	and	doesn’t	reflect	the	residents	who	live	kilometres	from	the	Catani	Gardens,	A 
suggestion	is	to	call	this	ward,	''Parks".
The	ward	should	not	be	called	''Albert	Park''	as	this	will	confuse	voters	as	''Albert	Park	''	is	the 
name	of	the	State	seat.
I	believe	the	ward	boundary	should	be	on	Mary	St	as	these	residents	are	close	to	redeveloping 
Fitzroy	St.

St	Kilda.
I	support	the	name	of	this	ward	as	it	reflects	the	suburb's	name	and	well	known	to	residents	both 
sides	of	Fitzroy	St.
I	recommend	that	the	residents	who	live	in	St	Kilda	between	Fitzroy	St,	Acland	St,	Victoria	St	and 
the	Upper	Esplanade	be	included	in	the	St	Kilda	ward.
The	voter	numbers	could	be	changed	by	shifting	the	boundary	from	Dickens	st	to	Blessington	St.

Port	Melbourne,	Elwood,	Balaclava	and	St	Kilda	East.
I	support	these	names	and	boundaries,	noting	my	suggestions	to	modify	the	boundaries	as	outlined 
above.

Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	contribute

Trevor	White
St	Kilda	Resident	for	40	years

St	Kilda




